


EXTENDABLE FIREGUARD INSTRUCTIONS
Dear Customer,
Thank you for buying this Clippasafe Extendable Fireguard.
Due to an error in our factory, the wrong instruction leaflet was packed with 
the fireguard.
Please use this instruction leaflet (Ref: 101/Oct2011) and destroy the leaflet 
packed with the fireguard.
If you have any questions, please contact our Customer Service Team on 
0115 9211899 or e-mail: careline@clippasafe.co.uk
Apologies for any inconvenience.
Yours sincerely,
Clippasafe Customer Services


